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January 7, 2022 

 

BY WEB FORM 

Gerald Posner, Author 
www.posner.com 
 
Re: The LED Fraud 

Dear Gerald Posner, 

Do you need a new project to work on?  The Soft Lights Foundation has accumulated much of the 

evidence needed to prove that the entire switch to LED lighting is based on the fraudulent statement, 

"LEDs save energy".  When I read your story about Marianne Skolek Perez and Purdue Pharma, I see 

exact parallels between the OxyContin fraud and the LED fraud. 

If you have an interest, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Baker 

President 

Soft Lights Foundation 

www.softlights.org 


